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2022 Salary Ordinance 

 

The 2022 Salary Ordinance is attached.  It shows a 2% increase for personnel 

outside of the Yorktown Police Department.  The Police Department does not 

show an increase due to the changes that were made in 2020.  In the Yorktown 

Police Department there are retroactive payments for Interim Chief Position for 

the last portion of 2021.   

 

I have recommended increases for clothing allowance for the public works 

employees due to the increase in cost of goods.  Additionally, I’m recommending 

a reward for those employees who have obtained their bachelors degree.  This is 

similar to the tech pay that the police department utilizes.   

 

Additionally, after speaking with Council President Lee an increase has been 

recommended for the clerk treasurer.    

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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